
 

 

 

San Mateo Ave    
MILDURA     
5023 1851    
mildura.ps@edumail.vic.gov.au 
www.facebook.com.au/ 
MilduraPrimarySchool 

OSHC 1300 665 699 09/08/2018 

Book Week 2018 
We will be celebrating Book Week from the 18th to the 24th of August. Students are invited 

to come along to school dressed up as their favourite book character or as part of the theme 

“FIND YOUR TREASURE” on Monday 27th August.  There will be a special assembly held 

in the gymnasium at 9.00 am, with a story and a Book Character Parade. Parents & Carers 

are welcome to come along and join in the fun  

Term 3 is moving along with many camps and excursions 
planned.  The Grade 3s have already been to Swan Hill 
and on all accounts had an exciting time away. 
 
Parent Opinion Survey  
 
Our school is currently conducting the Parent Opinion 
Survey and we are very interested in hearing about how 
you see our school is going.  Letters to randomly select-
ed families have been sent out with details on how to log 
on and complete the survey.  If you need help in com-
pleting the survey please contact the main office.   The 
information received helps to inform future planning for 
the improvement of Mildura Primary School. 
 
Camps and Excursions 
 
There are many camps and excursions planned for this 
term and it takes a lot of planning for these to hap-
pen.   Please make sure if you want your children to at-
tend that permission notes are signed and returned to 
school before the day of the excursion.  Students are not 
allowed to attend excursions without signed permission. 
 
Attendance 
 
This week we have started to send text messages out to 
families of students who are not at school and we don’t 

know why they are away.  If you receive a message you 
have two choices, either ring the school or follow the link 
to update COMPASS with reasons for the absences. 
 
Contact Details 
 
It is important that your contact details are up 
to date so that we can contact you in relation 
to your children particular in an emergency 
and to follow up absences from school.  In 
doing so make sure your emergency contacts 
are up to date as well. 
 
 
Crossing the road: 
 

Use the school crossings  
Look for cars  
Stop and let cars pass 
 

David Midgley 
Principal 



 

 

05 06 07 
Grade 3/4 excursion 
to Perry Sandhills 

School Council Meeting 

08 
Getting on  

Country Exc 

09 
Newsletter 
Prep bank  
Excursion 

10 
Grade 1/2 excursion 
100 days of school 

 

11 

12 13 14 
Prep Flying Dr visit 

15 16 
Prep Excursion to 

Richies 

17 18 

19 20 
Book Week 

21 22 23 
Newsletter 

Prep Excursion to 
Bunnings 

24 25 

26 27 
Prep steam train 

Book Week 
Dress Up Day 

28 29 30 31 
Teddy Bears Hospital 

visit– Preps 

01 

02 03 
Grade 5/6 camp  

04 05 06 
newsletter 

07 08 

09 10 11 
 

12 13 14 15 

16 17 18 19 
Prep Market Day 

20 
newsletter 

21 
Last day Term 3 

22 
 

23 04 25 26 27 28 29 

Girls Soccer. 
 
On the 2nd August, the Girls Soccer team travelled to Swan Hill to compete in the Regional Finals. 
They competed against other schools from Bendigo, Echuca and Swan Hill. Their first game was against Girton Grammar 
Bendigo and they kicked off the day with a 1-0 win. 
The girls second game was against Echuca East. The girls were 0-2 at half time but found the strength and will power to 
score 2 goals resulting in a 2-2 draw. 
After all pool matches were completed, the girls finished on top in their pool and were drawn to play Echuca in the Semi-
Finals. 
 
After a slow start, the girls got back into the swing of it and finished strongly for a 3-0 win. 
In the grand final they came up against Strathfieldsaye PS.  
It was a very even first half with both teams having plenty of shots on goal, unfortunately the ball bobbled out of keeper 
Ane’s hands and the Strathfieldsaye striker was able to knock it in for a 0-1 lead at half time. 
During the second half, the girls had all the momentum and eventually after many shots on target, Rezwana finally got a 
shot past their keeper making it a 1-1 draw. The final siren blew and it remained a 1-1 draw. Into extra time, the golden goal 
was in play. The next team to score would be crowned winners. 
After an extra 10 min, the scores were still locked at 1-1 and it went to a penalty shootout which we lost 3-2. 
 
 
The girls played great defence and when going forward, looked 
like scoring each time. The Strathfieldsaye goal keeper did well to 
stop all our shots on target. 
It was an fantastic effort by the whole team, but a special mention 
to Rezwana who was the best player on the day. 
Although the girls were disappointed, they should be extremely 
proud of their achievements. 
Congratulations to: Ula, Jazmayne, Zoe, Setarah, Ane, Mel, Belle, 
Sahar, Roghayeh, Tyesha, Natasha, Rezwana, Shahr Banu and 
Shaqayeq. 



 

 

27/07/18 
PC–  
PS-Raelan Ferguson 
PT– Cameron Felton 
1/2A–  
1/2B– Shakira Spies 
1/2M– Sharlette Smith 
1/2N-Tyrese Clarke 
1/2S-Stephanie Miller 
3/4A–  
3/4B– Jason Kenna 
3/4M– Connah Dixon 
3/4P-Christopher Finau 
5/6L-Roghayeh Jafari 
5/6N- 
5/6P-Ane Hakalo 
5/6T– Jade Goodwin 

03/08/18 
PC–  
PS-Alice Kelly 
PT–  
1/2A– Chantilly Salt 
1/2B– Izzy Perkins-Bennett 
1/2M– Ali Hekim 
1/2N-Shakira Wyld 
1/2S-Ellie-Rose Ferguson 
3/4A–Xavier Reid 
3/4B– Moreece Sulllivan 
3/4M– Nathan Peterson 
3/4P-Makayla Handy 
5/6L- 
5/6N- 
5/6P- 
5/6T– Jaylah Appo 



 

 

MPS Breakfast Program 
 

 
Mildura Primary School students are wel-

come to  
come and have some toast and juice, 

    Every Monday and Friday from 
8:30am 

In the canteen area. 
  All students are welcome 


